
 

 

 
 
 
May 25, 2012 
 

Sent to Attached List 
 
 
«Name» 
«Address» 
«CityStZip» 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Madison Gas and Electric Company (MGE) will be installing a new underground electrical line 
along Odana Road, Frederick Lane, and Tokay Boulevard. This new line will be installed on the 
north side of Odana Road from the bike path to Frederick Lane, the west side of Frederick Lane, 
and the north side of Tokay Boulevard from Frederick Lane to Caromar Drive. The work will 
begin in July 2012 and be completed in late August 2012. 
 
A public hearing for this project will be held before the City of Madison Board of Public Works 
at 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, June 6, 2012, at the City-County Building, 210 Martin Luther King, 
Jr. Boulevard, Room 108. 
 
The new electrical lines will be installed by MGE and KS Energy Services in accordance with 
the City's standards and in compliance with a Permit to Excavate in Public Right-of-Way. This 
line will be installed using a directional drill to minimize disruption. 
 
All terrace restoration will be done as required by the Permit to Excavate in Public 
Right-of-Way. If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please call or email me 
at 252-4785 or mjacobi@mge.com. You may also contact LeAnne Hannan with the City of 
Madison Engineering Division at 266-4057 with any additional questions. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Martin A. Jacobi, P.E. 
Director - Electric Distribution Engineering 
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